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To the esteemed members of the House Committee On Revenue,  

 

The CAT tax is putting undo strain on small business owners by taxing revenue 

rather than profit. Money that could otherwise be reinvested in the business, staff or 

local communities. I urge you to support HB2433 as a means to support small 

business. As a small business owner, I've seen prices rise exponentially in the last 

year. This is having a huge impact on customers purchasing power, which in turn 

causes lower revenue and could have very detrimental effects on struggling 

businesses, often running on razor thin margins. Putting small business at such risk 

will only hurt our state in the long run. 

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter,  

Angela Chisum 

Small Business Owner 

 


